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To: The Honorable Board of Directors r%n :
Santa Barbara County Flood Control & 2o 0 4
Water Conservation District 2
3 5 B
From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director >

Subject: Continue Item A-22 from 2/7/23 BOS Meeting to the 2/28/23 BOS
Meeting - Agreement for Construction and Dedication of Flood Control
Improvements with Los Alamos 59, LLP and MHP Builder Inc.
(Village Square Subdivision, TR 14,608), Fourth Supervisorial District

cc: Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer

The Flood Control District requests that the Board of Directors continue item A-22
from the 2/7/23 BOD meeting to the 2/28/23 BOD meeting to provide the District
time to clarify the District’s role as a responsible agency under CEQA and to
provide further support for the District's conclusion that the District's approval of
the proposed Agreement for Construction and Dedication of Flood Control
Improvements does not require subsequent environmental review.

Thank you.
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